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Request for assistance with the ACT Drugs of Dependence Bill [SEC=OFFICIAL] 
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Francis, Jenny 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: Wednesday, 25 September 2019 5:34:54 PM 
Attachments: image001.png 

From: 

s22 , 
Thank you indeed for speaking with me a short time ago. 

As discussed we would be most grateful for your assistance with whole of government talking 
points  / advice on the interaction of the ACT Drugs of Dependence Bill with Commonwealth law. 
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The contacts in the Department of Health are copied to this email – best point of contact is 

I am out of the office tomorrow but if you would like to discuss with me at all I would be most 
grateful if you would please contact me on my mobile 

Kind regards, 

Jenny 

Jenny Francis 
Principal Legal and Policy Adviser 
Regulatory Legal Services 

Health Products Regulation Group 
Australian Government Department of Health 
T: 02 6289 4290 | E: jenny.francis@health.gov.au 
Symonston 
PO Box 9848, Canberra ACT 2601, Australia 

The Department of Health acknowledges the traditional owners of country throughout Australia, and their 
continuing connection to land, sea and community. We pay our respects to them and their cultures, and to 
elders both past and present. 
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